
Hefin Jones
National Infrastructure Planning
Temple Quay House
2 The Square
Bristol
BS1 6PN

Our Ref: GEN/19/00405
Direct Line: (023) 92 446263
Ask For:  Mr L Oliver
Email: planning.development@havant.gov.uk

21 May 2019

Site Location: Southampton to London Pipeline Project
Re: Adequacy of consultation request.

Dear Sir,

Thank you for consulting Havant Borough Council on the Southampton to London Pipeline.
Given the distance of the pipeline from the boundary of Havant Borough Council, we have no
comments to make.

Yours faithfully

Mr L Oliver
Principal Planner
Our Ref: GEN/19/00405


